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Renoir and the Boy with the Long Hair Wendy Wax 2007-01
While at an exhibit of his father's paintings, Jean
Renoir recalls how his father, Pierre-Auguste Renoir,
refused to let him has his very long hair cut short as
his father loved to paint the sunlight glinting off of
it.
British Hymn Books for Children, 1800-1900 Dr Alisa
Clapp-Itnyre 2016-01-28 Examining nineteenth-century
British hymns for children, Alisa Clapp-Itnyre argues
that the unique qualities of children's hymnody created
a space for children's empowerment. Unlike other
literature of the era, hymn books were often
compilations of many writers' hymns, presenting the
discerning child with a multitude of perspectives on
religion and childhood. In addition, the agency afforded
children as singers meant that they were actively
engaged with the text, music, and pictures of their
hymnals. Clapp-Itnyre charts the history of children’s
hymn-book publications from early to late nineteenth
century, considering major denominational movements, the
importance of musical tonality as it affected the
popularity of hymns to both adults and children, and
children’s reformation of adult society provided by such
genres as missionary and temperance hymns. While hymn
books appear to distinguish 'the child' from 'the
adult', intricate issues of theology and poetry typically kept within the domain of adulthood - were
purposely conveyed to those of younger years and
comprehension. Ultimately, Clapp-Itnyre shows how
children's hymns complicate our understanding of the
child-adult binary traditionally seen to be a hallmark
of Victorian society. Intersecting with major aesthetic
movements of the period, from the peaking of Victorian
hymnody to the Golden Age of Illustration, children’s
hymn books require scholarly attention to deepen our
understanding of the complex aesthetic network for
children and adults. Informed by extensive archival
research, British Hymn Books for Children, 1800-1900
brings this understudied genre of Victorian culture to
critical light.
Renoir Esther Bell 2019-07-09 A revelatory and wideranging exploration of Renoir's extraordinary depictions
of the nude and their important artistic legacy Best
known as part of the influential vanguard of
Impressionist artists that experimented with new
painting techniques in the late 19th century, PierreAuguste Renoir (1841-1919) was deeply inspired by
classical traditions and returned again and again to the
canonical subject of the nude. Tracing the entire arc of
Renoir's career, this volume examines the different
approaches the artist employed in his various depictions
of the subject--from his works that respond to Gustave
Courbet, Édouard Manet, Edgar Degas, and Paul Cézanne,
to his late, and still controversial, depictions of
bathers that inspired the next generation of artists.
Eminent scholars not only look at the different ways
that Renoir used the nude as a means of personal
expression but also analyze Renoir's art in terms of a
modern feminist critique of the male gaze. Offering the
first-ever comprehensive investigation of Renoir's
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nudes, this beautifully illustrated study includes
approximately 50 works, including paintings, pastels,
drawings, and sculptures. The book also features an
interview with the contemporary figurative painter Lisa
Yuskavage that considers Renoir's continuing influence
and the historical significance of the female nude in
art.
Pierre-Auguste Renoir True Kelley 2005 A simple
introduction to the life and work of the great artist.
Pierre-Auguste Renoir Trewin Copplestone 1998 Features
analysis of the French impressionist's work, accompanied
by color reproductions of his paintings arranged
chronologically.
Art in the Frick Collection Frick Collection 1996
Overwhelmingly, visitors agree that The Frick Collection
in New York City is one of their favorite museums in the
world. The elegant Fifth Avenue mansion, built in 1914
for Mr. and Mrs. Henry Clay Frick, houses a unique
assemblage of some of the choicest art to be found
anywhere. In this book, Charles Ryskamp - the Director
of The Frick Collection - introduces the reader to the
world of Henry Clay Frick, to the evolution of his
collection, as well as to the historical and aesthetic
framework within which The Frick Collection attained its
eminence. Then, in separate sections devoted to
paintings, sculpture, and the decorative arts, written
by the curatorial staff, the pages of Art in The Frick
Collection offer vibrant reproductions of the famous
works, with information on every piece illustrated and
magnificent views of the richly furnished room where
they are installed. As Sir John Pope-Hennessy has
observed: "In The Frick Collection, alone of the great
museums of the world, paintings and sculpture of
comparable quality are shown side by side". Paintings by
Rembrandt, Vermeer, Memling, Velazquez, Constable, and
Renoir hang next to some of the finest of Renaissance
bronzes, marble portrait busts by such sculptors as
Verrocchio and Houdon, and eighteenth-century terracotta
figures. Furniture of wood and marble, gilt bronze and
porcelain - including pieces made for Marie-Antoinette match these in importance. Readers will enjoy browsing
through this selection of the treasures to be seen in
the house built by Mr. Frick, offered here in the most
extensive one-volume survey to be published on the
renowned Collection.
Paintings by Pierre Auguste Renoir California Palace of
the Legion of Honor 1944
Are You an Art Sleuth? Brooke DiGiovanni Evans
2016-05-02 From Monet to Renoir and from Boston to
Paris, kids search famous paintings to complete a
checklist of things to find in each. Are You an Art
Sleuth? You probably are. Each of the twenty full-page
paintings, drawn from museums around the world, are fun,
lively, and full of small details, that can be spotted,
counted and checked off a list of things to find. Invite
children to see what they can discover when they look at
art very closely. Following each close-up is an
accompanying spread full of fun facts and activities,
including write-in and draw-in projects related to the
painting and the story it tells. Prepared by a member of
the education staff of the Museum of Fine Arts in
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Boston, the facts and historical bits will be specially
selected and written to engage young children and
encourage them to come in closer and have fun looking at
art. Some of the artists included in the book are
Pierre-Auguste Renoir, Georges Seurat, Fra Angelico,
Vittore Carpaccio, William Hogarth, Quentin Metsys,
Claude Monet, Edouard Manet, William Holman Hunt,
Hieronymus Bosch, Pieter Breughel, and Henri Rousseau.
Renoir Barbara Ehrlich White 2010-03 Reprint. Originally
published: New York: Harry N. Abrams, 1984.
The 20th Century O-Z Frank N. Magill 2013-05-13 Each
volume of the Dictionary of World Biography contains 250
entries on the lives of the individuals who shaped their
times and left their mark on world history. This is not
a who's who. Instead, each entry provides an in-depth
essay on the life and career of the individual
concerned. Essays commence with a quick reference
section that provides basic facts on the individual's
life and achievements. The extended biography places the
life and works of the individual within an historical
context, and the summary at the end of each essay
provides a synopsis of the individual's place in
history. All entries conclude with a fully annotated
bibliography.
Arts Magazine 1961
Pierre Auguste Renoir (1841-1919) Auguste Renoir 1953
Renoir, My Father Jean Renoir 1962 In this delightful
memoir, Jean Renoir, the director of such masterpieces
of the cinema as "Grand Illusion" and "The Rules of the
Game," tells the life story of his father, PierreAuguste Renoir, the great Impressionist painter.
Recounting Pierre-Auguste's extraordinary career,
beginning as a painter of fans and porcelain, recording
the rules of thumb by which he worked, and capturing his
unpretentious and wonderfully engaging talk and
personality, Jean Renoir's book is both a wonderful
double portrait of father and son and, in the words of
the distinguished art historian John Golding, it "
remains the best account of Renoir, and, furthermore,
among the most beautiful and moving biographies we
have." Includes 12 pages of color plates and 18 pages of
black and white images.
Peaceful Places: Washington, D.C. Judy Colbert
2012-04-10 Native Washingtonians Judy Colbert and Denis
Collins have grown up and lived amid some of the most
exciting sightseeing in the country--in their own grand
urban backyard. They share this knowledge in Peaceful
Places: Washington, DC. Now readers can enjoy the sights
without being elbow-to-elbow with visitors from around
the country and the world. Their diverse peaceful
"finds" unfold in 12 categories of tranquil spots: Day
Trips & Overnights, Enchanting Walks, Historic Sites,
Museums & Galleries, Outdoor Habitats, Parks and
Gardens, Quiet Tables, Reading Rooms, Scenic Vistas,
Shops & Services, Spiritual Enclaves, and Urban
Surprises. Readers will find places that please the
senses of smell, touch, hearing, sight, and taste. In
addition to the beautifully written site descriptions,
the concise entries also include vital information such
as locations for the nearest Metro stations or local
parking facilities, admission charges (and any free
times), and operating hours. Plus, the authors provide a
"peacefulness rating" based on three criteria: always
peaceful, usually quite tranquil, or peaceful during the
times or seasons specified in the peaceful place entry
description. The entries are arranged three ways:
alphabetically by name; by category (see all 12 listed
above); and by area (keyed to the guidebook's maps).
That is so readers can pick a quiet spot according to
interest, mood, and location. Although most of the
attractions are in the downtown, National Mall, and
northwest sections of Washington, many escapes are
located beyond those perimeters and on into Northern
Virginia and Suburban Maryland. Peaceful Places:
Washington, DC is not a coffee-table book. It's one to
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keep in the car, the briefcase, the backpack, or the
purse. Whether the reader is a native, who has lived in
D.C. long enough to be considered a native, or is a
visitor with only a few hours between business meetings
or a hectic tourist schedule, this book will be a
treasured asset.
Fine Art Reproductions of Old & Modern Masters New York
Graphic Society 1978
Revisiting Renoir, Manet and Degas Lyutsiya Staub
2019-12-16 This work analyses the relationship between
visual art and contemporary art fiction by addressing
the problem of the ekphrastic re-presentation and reinterpretation of an Impressionist figure painting
through its composition, selected details of the
painting and allusion to specific techniques used in the
process of creating the masterpiece based on the
examples of the following novels: Luncheon of the
Boating Party (LOTBP) by Susan Vreeland (2007),
Mademoiselle Victorine (MV) by Debra Finerman (2007),
With Violets (WV) by Elizabeth Robards (2008), Dancing
for Degas (DFD) by Kathryn Wagner (2010) and The Painted
Girls (TPG) by Cathy Marie Buchanan (2013).
Renoir: An Intimate Biography Barbara Ehrlich White
2017-11-07 A major new biography of this enduringly
popular artist by the world’s foremost scholar of his
life and work Expertly researched and beautifully
written by the world’s leading authority on Auguste
Renoir’s life and work, Renoir fully reveals this most
intriguing of Impressionist artists. The narrative is
interspersed with more than 1,100 extracts from letters
by, to, and about Renoir, 452 of which come from
unpublished letters. Renoir became hugely popular
despite great obstacles: thirty years of poverty
followed by thirty years of progressive paralysis of his
fingers. Despite these hardships, much of his work is
optimistic, even joyful. Close friends who contributed
money, contacts, and companionship enabled him to
overcome these challenges to create more than 4,000
paintings. Renoir had intimate relationships with fellow
artists (Caillebotte, Cézanne, Monet, and Morisot), with
his dealers (Durand-Ruel, Bernheim, and Vollard) and
with his models (Lise, Aline, Gabrielle, and Dédée).
Barbara Ehrlich White’s lifetime of research informs
this fascinating biography that challenges common
misconceptions surrounding Renoir’s reputation. Since
1961 White has studied more than 3,000 letters relating
to Renoir and gained unique insight into his personality
and character. Renoir provides an unparalleled and
intimate portrait of this complex artist through images
of his own iconic paintings, his own words, and the
words of his contemporaries. “Barbara White is a
biographer of courage, seriousness and unrelenting
honesty. She has read and dissected about 3,000 letters
about Renoir written by him, his friends, his family, as
well as the newspapers of the day. Practically every
member of the Renoir family has entrusted their personal
documents to her – a pledge of trust totally deserved.
Whenever I am asked a question about Auguste, I write to
Barbara to ask her opinion or call on her knowledge,
since she has become an indisputable reference for me.
She is always careful and verifies facts and contexts by
every route possible. The Renoir family, and Auguste
himself, are very lucky that Barbara is so passionate
about her subject, and I feel personally lucky to know
her. I thank her from the bottom of my heart for this
work of a lifetime – a magnificent success. I am very
pleased that her book has been edited by the quality
editors at Thames & Hudson, as it will remain a point of
reference for many generations to come.” – Sophie Renoir
(great-granddaughter of Auguste Renoir, granddaughter of
his eldest son Pierre, and daughter of Renoir’s grandson
Claude Renoir, Jr.), June 7, 2017
European Paintings Before 1900 in the Fogg Art Museum
Fogg Art Museum 1990
Monet and the Impressionists for Kids Carol Sabbeth 2005
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Discusses the nineteenth-century French art movement
known as Impressionism, focusing on the works of Monet,
Renoir, Degas, Cassatt, Cezanne, Gauguin, and Seurat.
Includes related projects and activities.
Pierre-Auguste Renoir Barbara Somervill 2008-09 PierreAuguste Renoir once wrote to a friend, “Although we
don’t eat every day, I’m still quite cheerful.” Like
many painters, Renoir was always happy with a paintbrush
in his hand. He was a productive Impressionist artist,
creating more than 7,000 paintings, drawings, and
sculptures during his lifetime. He had no interest in
fame, just in painting beautiful pictures. “Why
shouldn’t art be pretty?” he asked. “There are enough
unpleasant things in the world.”
Pierre Auguste Renoir Auguste Renoir 1993
Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of Congress.
Copyright Office 1952
The Impressionists at Leisure Pamela Todd 2007 Draws on
diaries, letters, memoirs, and the author's own
observations to offer insight into how Impressionist
masters reflected the civilization and sensuality of the
nineteenth century, in a volume of paintings,
photographs, and other ephemera that also evaluates the
contributions of Impressionists and Impressionistinspired artists from other countries.
Impressionist and Post-impressionist Paintings in the
Metropolitan Museum of Art Metropolitan Museum of Art
(New York, N.Y.) 1985
Dictionary of World Biography: The 20th century, O-Z
Frank Northen Magill 1999 Each volume of the Dictionary
of World Biography contains 250 entries on the lives of
the individuals who shaped their times and left their
mark on world history. This is not a who's who. Instead,
each entry provides an in-depth essay on the life and
career of the individual concerned. Essays commence with
a quick reference section that provides basic facts on
the individual's life and achievements. The extended
biography places the life and works of the individual
within an historical context, and the summary at the end
of each essay provides a synopsis of the individual's
place in history. All entries conclude with a fully
annotated bibliography.
Edgar Degas Linda Cernak 2014-08-01 Presents an overview
of the life and accomplishments of Degas, describing his
painting style and the lasting influence of the French
artist.
Pierre Auguste Renoir Auguste Renoir 1966
Renoir's Dancer Catherine Hewitt 2018-02-27 Catherine
Hewitt's richly told biography of Suzanne Valadon, the
illegitimate daughter of a provincial linen maid who
became famous as a model for the Impressionists and
later as a painter in her own right. In the 1880s,
Suzanne Valadon was considered the Impressionists’ most
beautiful model. But behind her captivating façade lay a
closely-guarded secret. Suzanne was born into poverty in
rural France, before her mother fled the provinces,
taking her to Montmartre. There, as a teenager Suzanne
began posing for—and having affairs with—some of the
age’s most renowned painters. Then Renoir caught her
indulging in a passion she had been trying to conceal:
the model was herself a talented artist. Some found her
vibrant still lifes and frank portraits as shocking as
her bohemian lifestyle. At eighteen, she gave birth to
an illegitimate child, future painter Maurice Utrillo.
But her friends Toulouse-Lautrec and Degas could see her
skill. Rebellious and opinionated, she refused to be
confined by tradition or gender, and in 1894, her work
was accepted to the Salon de la Société Nationale des
Beaux-Arts, an extraordinary achievement for a workingclass woman with no formal art training. Renoir’s Dancer
tells the remarkable tale of an ambitious, headstrong
woman fighting to find a professional voice in a maledominated world.
European Paintings in the Metropolitan Museum of Art by
Artists Born Before 1865 Metropolitan Museum of Art (New
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York, N.Y.) 1995 Pictures, but also included here are
works given to, bequeathed to, or acquired for other
departments of the Museum - most importantly the Robert
Lehman Collection. The Museum's holdings number
approximately 2,500 works. The greatest strengths are in
the areas of French painting (about 800 works) and
Italian painting (about 700 works); the balance is
represented by the Dutch, British, Netherlandish,
German, Spanish, and Flemish schools. This catalogue
presents the.
Pierre Auguste Renoir Tom Parsons 1996 A biography of
the French painter and sculptor whose works seem full of
joy, not only because of their subject matter, but
because of the artist's use of light and color.
Pierre-Auguste Renoir Auguste Renoir 1959
Picturing Children MarilynR. Brown 2017-07-05 The
representation of children in modern European visual
culture has often been marginalized by Art History as
sentimental and trivial. For this reason the subject of
childhood in relation to art and its production has
largely been ignored. Confronting this dismissal, this
unique collection of essays raises new and unexpected
issues about the formation of childhood identity in the
nineteenth century and makes a significant contribution
to the development of inter-disciplinary studies within
this area. Through a range of stimulating and insightful
case studies, the book charts the development of the
Romantic ideal of childhood, starting with Rousseau?s
Emile, and attends to its visual, social and
psychological transformations during the historical
period from which Freud?s psychoanalytic theories
eventually emerged. Foremost scholars such as Anne
Higonnet, Carol Mavor, Susan Casteras and Linda A.
Pollock uncover the means by which children became an
important conduit for prevailing social anxieties and
demonstrate that the apparently ?timeless? images of
them that proliferated at the time should be understood
as complex cultural documents. Over 50 illustrations
enhance this rich and fascinating volume.
Renoir Paintings Giftwrap Paper Pierre Auguste Renoir
2000-09-25 Elegant giftwrap reproduces details of 70
superb paintings by popular French Impressionist. Two
full-color 18" x 24" sheets of the same design, ideal
wrap for any gift-giving occasion, come with 3 matching
gift cards. Shrink-wrapped in a sturdy 9¼" x 12¼" folder
with no staples to mar the wrap.
The Collected Essays and Criticism, Volume 3 Clement
Greenberg 1995-06 "No American art critic has been more
influential than Clement Greenberg. The high priest of
'formalism,' he set in motion an approach to art that
has remained prevalent for nearly half a century. . . .
In much the same way that Jackson Pollock elevated
American painting to international renown, Mr. Greenberg
is the first American art critic whose work can be put
on the shelf next to Roger Fry, Charles Baudelaire and
other great European critics."—Deborah Soloman, New York
Times "His work was so much a part of the dynamics of
American culture between, roughly, the end of World War
II and the mid-Sixties that it can't be ignored. No
American art critic has produced a more imposing body of
work: arrogant, clear, and forceful, a permanent rebuke
to the jargon and obscurantism that bedeviled art
criticism in his time and still does now."—Robert
Hughes, New York Review of Books
Dictionary of Artists' Models Jill Berk Jiminez
2013-10-15 First Published in 2001. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Renoir in the Barnes Foundation Barnes Foundation 2012 A
spectacular survey of the world's most comprehensive
collection of works by the Impressionist master Renoir
Pierre-Auguste Renoir Alix Wood 2015-07-15 PierreAuguste Renoir came from humble means and started out as
an apprentice. After taking free art classes, he was
admitted to a well-known art school in Paris and went on
to become one of the greatest Impressionist painters.
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Readers learn about his life in Paris, his famous
painter friends, and the Impressionist movement. The
text features some of Renoir’s earliest and best-known
works, along with the stories behind their creation.
Information-rich sidebars aid in bringing Renoir’s
artistic biography to life.
Delphi Complete Works of Pierre-Auguste Renoir
(Illustrated) Pierre-Auguste Renoir 2015-01-28
Faces of Impressionism Sona Johnston 1999 From
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traditional, tightly rendered likenesses to lightfilled, loosely brushed paintings, the works in this
volume depict a variety of subjects: friends, family
members, patrons, public figures, and the artists
themselves.
Renoir Paintings Hayward Cirker 1998-02-09 Magnificent
paintings, painstakingly reproduced in card form, by one
of the most popular Impressionists. Beautiful women,
charming children, people enjoying themselves, more.
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